Bank of £ambia

PUBLIC NOTICE

MONETARY POLICY ANNOUNGEMENT

The Bank of Zambia wishes to announce to the business
community and the general public that there will be a
Monetary Policy Announcement and Press Briefing on
Wednesday 22" May, 2019 at the Bank of Zambia.

The Press Briefing will be held at 11:30 hours in the Bank of
Zambia Auditorium. Members of the Press are invited to the

briefing.

For furtherinformation and clarification, please contact:

Assistant Director - Communications
Bank of Zambia

P. 0. Box 30080
LUSAKA




